
 

Community Development 
Department  

Memo 
 

DATE:  November 3, 2022 

TO:   Design Review Board 

FROM:  Susana Martinez, Associate Planner   

RE:  Additional Documents, Item No. 3, Public Hearing – 1648 Spruce 
Street (Project No. 2489-NID/DRX)  

 

The attached written comment was received by 12:00 p.m. on November 3, 2022.  
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From: Tom Houg 
Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2022 6:25 PM 
To: PlanningComments <PlanningComments@southpasadenaca.gov> 
Subject: Design Review – 1648 Spruce Street 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of South Pasadena. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Design Review Board, 

I don't have a problem with the house design proposed for 1648 Spruce, the property immediately east of me. The 
site plans do, however, appear to show an additional section of wall built on our property where the existing garage 
is to be demolished, so this issue will need to be discussed/resolved at some point. 

Tom Houg 
1640 Spruce Street 

Sent with Proton Mail secure email. 
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